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  Manga Toni Johnson-Woods,2010-04-15 Once upon a
time, one had to read Japanese in order to enjoy
manga. Today manga has become a global phenomenon,
attracting audiences in North America, Europe,
Africa, and Australia. The style has become so
popular, in fact, that in the US and UK publishers
are appropriating the manga style in a variety of
print material, resulting in the birth of
harlequin mangas which combine popular romance
fiction titles with manga aesthetics. Comic
publishers such as Dark Horse and DC Comics are
translating Japanese classics, like Akira, into
English. And of course it wasn't long before
Shakespeare received the manga treatment. So what
is manga? Manga roughly translates as whimsical
pictures and its long history can be traced all
the way back to picture books of eighteenth
century Japan. Today, it comes in two basic forms:
anthology magazines (such as Shukan Shonen Jampu)
that contain several serials and manga 'books'
(tankobon) that collect long-running serials from
the anthologies and reprint them in one volume.
The anthologies contain several serials, generally
appear weekly and are so thick, up to 800 pages,
that they are colloquially known as phone books.
Sold at newspaper stands and in convenience
stores, they often attract crowds of people who
gather to read their favorite magazine. Containing
sections addressing the manga industry on an
international scale, the different genres, formats
and artists, as well the fans themselves, Manga:
An Anthology of Global and Cultural Perspectives
is an important collection of essays by an
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international cast of scholars, experts, and fans,
and provides a one-stop resource for all those who
want to learn more about manga, as well as for
anybody teaching a course on the subject.
  Tuttle Concise Japanese Dictionary Samuel E.
Martin,2013-02-05 Every serious student of
Japanese needs a reliable and user-friendly
dictionary in their collection. Tuttle Concise
Japanese Dictionary, now with 30% more content, is
a completely updated dictionary designed for
students and business people who are living in
Japan and using the Japanese language on a daily
basis. Its greatest advantage is that it contains
recent idiomatic expressions which have become
popular in the past several years and which are
not found in other competing dictionaries. The
dictionary has been fully updated with the
addition of recent vocabulary relating to
computers, mobile phones, social media and the
Internet. Other special features that set this
dictionary apart include: Over 25,000 words and
expressions including idioms and slang. User-
friendly layout with main entries in color.
Complete Japanese-English and English-Japanese
sections. Romanized forms and the Japanese script
are given for all Japanese words. A guide to
pronunciation helps the user to pronounce Japanese
words correctly. Different senses of each word are
distinguished by multiple definitions.
  Anime Rayna Denison,2015-10-22 Anime: A Critical
Introduction maps the genres that have thrived
within Japanese animation culture, and shows how a
wide range of commentators have made sense of
anime through discussions of its generic
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landscape. From the battling robots that define
the mecha genre through to Studio Ghibli's
dominant genre-brand of plucky shojo (young girl)
characters, this book charts the rise of anime as
a globally significant category of animation. It
further thinks through the differences between
anime's local and global genres: from the less-
considered niches like nichijo-kei (everyday style
anime) through to the global popularity of science
fiction anime, this book tackles the tensions
between the markets and audiences for anime texts.
Anime is consequently understood in this book as a
complex cultural phenomenon: not simply a “genre,”
but as an always shifting and changing set of
texts. Its inherent changeability makes anime an
ideal contender for global dissemination, as it
can be easily re-edited, translated and then newly
understood as it moves through the world's
animation markets. As such, Anime: A Critical
Introduction explores anime through a range of
debates that have emerged around its key film
texts, through discussions of animation and
violence, through debates about the cyborg and
through the differences between local and global
understandings of anime products. Anime: A
Critical Introduction uses these debates to frame
a different kind of understanding of anime, one
rooted in contexts, rather than just texts. In
this way, Anime: A Critical Introduction works to
create a space in which we can rethink the
meanings of anime as it travels around the world.
  Fruits Basket Sticker Collection Natsuki
Takaya,2008-07-01 This limited-edition art book
includes pin-up art of all the Fruits Baskets
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characters with their zodiac animals, as well as
stickers and temporary tattoos. Full color.
  Japanese Visual Culture Mark W.
MacWilliams,2014-12-18 Born of Japan's cultural
encounter with Western entertainment media, manga
(comic books or graphic novels) and anime
(animated films) are two of the most universally
recognized forms of contemporary mass culture.
Because they tell stories through visual imagery,
they vault over language barriers. Well suited to
electronic transmission and distributed by Japan's
globalized culture industry, they have become a
powerful force in both the mediascape and the
marketplace.This volume brings together an
international group of scholars from many
specialties to probe the richness and subtleties
of these deceptively simple cultural forms. The
contributors explore the historical, cultural,
sociological, and religious dimensions of manga
and anime, and examine specific sub-genres,
artists, and stylistics. The book also addresses
such topics as spirituality, the use of visual
culture by Japanese new religious movements,
Japanese Goth, nostalgia and Japanese pop, cute
(kawali) subculture and comics for girls, and
more. With illustrations throughout, it is a rich
source for all scholars and fans of manga and
anime as well as students of contemporary mass
culture or Japanese culture and civilization.
  Energy Management and Efficiency for the Process
Industries Alan P. Rossiter,Beth P.
Jones,2015-03-25 Provides a unique overview of
energy management for the process industries
Provides an overall approach to energy management
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and places the technical issues that drive energy
efficiency in context Combines the perspectives of
freewheeling consultants and corporate insiders In
two sections, the book provides the organizational
framework (Section 1) within which the technical
aspects of energy management, described in Section
2, can be most effectively executed Includes
success stories from three very different
companies that have achieved excellence in their
energy management efforts Covers energy
management, including the role of the energy
manager, designing and implementing energy
management programs, energy benchmarking,
reporting, and energy management systems Technical
topics cover efficiency improvement opportunities
in a wide range of utility systems and process
equipment types, as well as techniques to improve
process design and operation
  My Japanese Table Debra Samuels,2012-04-16
Bestselling author and food writer Debra Samuels
uses her unique skills and deep love of Japan to
make the cuisine of her adopted country attainable
in My Japanese Table. Bringing a wealth of
experience and a great passion for Japanese
cooking to the table, Debra introduces the
aesthetics and quality food that are the hallmarks
of Japanese cuisine. She learned through her years
in Japan that true Japanese homestyle dishes are
easy to prepare once you master a few basic
techniques. And now that authentic Japanese
ingredients are available in most supermarkets,
Japanese food has become far more accessible than
ever before. The recipes in this Japanese
cookbook, the result of decades spent teaching and
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preparing homestyle Japanese dishes, include
familiar favorites like Hand-Rolled Sushi and
classic Miso Soup and less familiar but equally
welcome dishes such as Lobster Rolls with Wasabi
Mayonnaise and Fried Pork Cutlets. There is also a
chapter on the increasingly popular bento lunch
boxes, along with a wonderful selection of
desserts, including the delectable Mochi Dumplings
with Strawberries. All of the recipes come with
stories and cooking tips to help bring the sights,
aromas and tastes of Japan into your kitchen at
home. This Japanese cookbook includes chapters on:
Basic recipes Sushi Snacks and appetizers Soups
and salads Rice and noodles Meat and poultry Fish
and seafood Vegetable and tofu dishes Bento
Desserts and drinks
  Women’s Manga in Asia and Beyond Fusami
Ogi,Rebecca Suter,Kazumi Nagaike,John A.
Lent,2019-03-14 Women’s Manga in Asia and Beyond
offers a variety of perspectives on women’s manga
and the nature, scope, and significance of the
relationship between women and comics/manga, both
globally as well as locally. Based on the
activities since 2009 of the Women’s MANGA
Research Project in Asia (WMRPA), the edited
volume elucidates social and historical aspects of
the Asian wave of manga from ever-broader
perspectives of transnationalization and
glocalization. With a specific focus on women’s
direct roles in manga creation, it illustrates how
the globalization of manga has united different
cultures and identities, focusing on networks of
women creators and readerships. Taking an Asian
regional approach combined with investigations of
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non-Asian cultures which have felt manga’s impact,
the book details manga’s shift to a global medium,
developing, uniting, and involving increasing
numbers of participants worldwide. Unveiling
diverse Asian identities and showing ways to unite
them, the contributors to this volume recognize
the overlaps and unique trends that emerge as a
result.
  The Korean Table Taekyung Chung,Debra
Samuels,2018-03-13 This Korean cookbook makes it
easy to replicate the authentic tastes of Korean
food — even for beginners! Korean food is poised
to become America's next favorite Asian cuisine to
adopt. It is rapidly gaining popularity in the US
for its robust and intensely flavorful dishes like
Korean barbecue (known as bulgogi), kimchi
(pickled spicy cabbage), and bibimbap rice bowls.
The Korean Table shows American cooks how to
replicate the exciting and authentic flavors of
Korean cuisine at home using fresh ingredients
available from their neighborhood grocery store or
farmer's market. In this Korean cooking book,
Chung and Samuels, a Korean and American author
team, guide home cooks through the process of
making Korean meals without fuss and multiple
trips to specialty markets, or worse, expensive
online shopping. Along with showing cooks how to
create a complete Korean meal from start to
finish—including recipes such as: Scallion
Pancakes Korean Dumplings (mandu) Tofu and Clam
Hot Pot Simmered Beef Short Ribs Barbecued Pork
Ribs The Korean Table will also show cooks how to
add the flavors of Korea to their homestyle
cuisine in numerous quick and easy ways—via
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condiments, side dishes, salad dressings, sauces
and more. With this cookbook, filled with over 100
recipes, everyone's kitchen can incorporate a
spread of delicious Korean meals for all to share
and enjoy. The Korean Table presents the best of
Korean cooking for beginners.
  A Japanese and English Dictionary James Curtis
Hepburn,1867
  One Piece, Volume 12: The Legend Begins Eiichiro
Oda,2006-10 For use in schools and libraries only.
When Monkey D. Luffy accidentally gains the power
to stretch like rubber at the cost of never being
able to swim again, he and his crew of pirate
wannabes set off in search of the One Piece, the
greatest treasure in the world.
  Seaside Stranger Vol. 1: Umibe no Étranger Kii
Kanna,2021-07-27 A love story between an openly
gay novelist and a young man coping with grief
that was recently turned into an anime film! Ever
since his parents disowned him for being gay, Shun
has been living with his aunt on a small island
near Okinawa. One day, he meets Mio, a high school
student who recently lost his own parents and now
spends his days sitting by the sea. The two young
men begin to open up to each other...until Mio
reveals that he's leaving. Three years later, an
adult Mio returns to the island to confess his
true feelings, but is Shun ready for a
relationship?
  Kamen Rider - The Classic Manga Collection
Shotaro Ishinomori,2022-01-04 The original run of
the legendary Kamen Rider manga, now in English as
a special 50th anniversary hardcover omnibus! Fans
the world over have long been enthralled by tales
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of Kamen Rider, the masked, motorcycle-riding
superhero who protects the world from injustice.
Kidnapped and experimented upon by the evil
terrorist organization known as Shocker, Hongo
Takeshi manages to escape their clutches and use
his newfound strength to fight against their
schemes. These are the first adventures in a
legacy that spans dozens of television series and
films, drawn and written by series creator and
manga superstar Shotaro Ishinomori. Commemorating
the 50th anniversary of the classic 1971
publication, this collection is the first
hardcover edition of Kamen Rider in English. It
features the original Kamen Rider manga series
plus special bonus materials and full-color
inserts.
  Path of the Assassin Kazuo Koike,Goseki
Kojima,2007 A master ninja's duty is to protect
the boy who would grow up to become Shogun and
unify Japan.
  Japanese Cinema Encyclopedia Thomas Weisser,Yuko
Mihara Weisser,1997 Those familiar with the
author's previous forays into the world of Hong
Kong Cinema and Spaghetti Westerns will know
pretty much what to expect here, and it falls far
short of any dictionary definition of essential.
Short, cursory capsule reviews, short on insight,
style and cultural context and high on
typographical and factual errors, accompanied by
an arbitrary star rating from one to four. The
main virtue of Weisser's self-published book is
its rigorously completist approach. Even though it
states that it is not the aim to include every
single film from Japan ever released, with
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separate editions available for a more complete
look at Horror, Science Fiction and Fantasy, and
Sex Films, and one planned for animation (pleae
check our subsiquent books [sic], Weisser writes
in the intro for the fourth edition), this initial
volume certainly covers a lot of films and does
give quite a good indication as to how much is
actually out there.
  Introducing Japanese Popular Culture Alisa
Freedman,Toby Slade,2018-01-02 Specifically
designed for use on a range of undergraduate and
graduate courses, Introducing Japanese Popular
Culture is a comprehensive textbook offering an
up-to-date overview of a wide variety of media
forms. It uses particular case studies as a way
into examining the broader themes in Japanese
culture and provides a thorough analysis of the
historical and contemporary trends that have
shaped artistic production, as well as, politics,
society, and economics. As a result, more than
being a time capsule of influential trends, this
book teaches enduring lessons about how popular
culture reflects the societies that produce and
consume it. With contributions from an
international team of scholars, representing a
range of disciplines from history and anthropology
to art history and media studies, the book’s
sections include: Television Videogames Music
Popular Cinema Anime Manga Popular Literature
Fashion Contemporary Art Written in an accessible
style by a stellar line-up of international
contributors, this textbook will be essential
reading for students of Japanese culture and
society, Asian media and popular culture, and
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Asian Studies in general.
  Fine Lines Nevi Star,Dani Hermit,2020-04-28 A
Dark Kinky Superhero Yaoi Romance Fine LinesBurn
Outs #2 After years of separation, Matt and Colton
have been reunited. While the circumstances are
far from ideal, the former lovers are thrilled to
discover that the spark is not dead between them.
But life will not slow down to allow them to enjoy
even a moment's peace.The Necromancer's right
hand, the powerful Dark Mirror, launches an attack
on the ragtag team with the intention of bringing
Mythos back to the Necromancer. After they are
given the thrashing of a lifetime, Matt, Thomas,
and Boris have very little time to collect
themselves before they realize they must rescue
Colton from Dark Mirror before he can be delivered
to the Necromancer.As if things weren't
complicated enough, Dark Mirror once was Boris Cat
Fight Volkov's partner and almost something more.
His appearance throws Boris and Thomas's new and
tenuous relationship into chaos. In the middle of
their mission to rescue Colton, Boris makes a
shocking choice to save Curtis, leaving Thomas
questioning just what it is that they have and
will he ever find the love he craves?When they
find Colton, Matt must make a bold move to stake
his claim on Colton's body and soul, going head to
head with Mythos in a game of dominance and
submission with no clear path to victory for
either side.Once the dust settles, the line
between Hero and Villain has blurred,
relationships have shifted, and allegiances are
being questioned. With all of this uncertainty in
the air, will the Necromancer win the war before
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it even has a chance to start? TRIGGER WARNING:
The Burn Outs series contains scenes of dub-con
and non-con that some readers may find
distressing. Burn Outs seriesFollow the adventures
of Matt, Colton, and their friends with these
upcoming titles #1 - Back Issues (now available)#2
- Fine Lines (May 2020)#3 - Variant (July 2020)#4
- Double Cross Over (forthcoming)#5 - TBA#6 -
TBA#7 - TBA
  Through the Last Door J. A. Jaken,2014-12-19
When Kaori Sansa's father dies, he is forced to
return home to claim the throne as the rightful
heir of the country of Kazure. In the aftermath of
his father's death, he learns that the country he
loves is riddled with corruption, and is hovering
on the brink of war. Will he be able to hold the
kingdom together despite the odds that are stacked
against it, and somehow unlock the buried powers
of Shinja, the Sacred Beast of Kazure?
  One Piece Color Walk Art Book Eiichiro
Oda,2008-11-11 A collection of art from the manga
series One Piece, with commentary by Eiichiro Oda
and an index to where each piece of art can be
found in the series.
  You Plus Me Equals Kat Wilkinson,2020-02-25 Leo
is just a normal guy in college. Every day is the
same. That is until Max shows up in his life and
turns everything upside down.He could handle the
change if it was small, but Max surprised him in
front of the whole economics building... Scratch
that the WHOLE College! How is he supposed to
recover from that? The worst part is that Leo had
liked how Max made him feel inside.Now he is stuck
in a crazy entanglement with Max as they both try
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to discover just what being in love means.
Especially when what they are feeling and how to
deal with those feelings, means coming to terms
with a growing change inside of them.~A beautiful
short story about individuality, love, and the
roles we face when held back by our own narrowed
feelings.~
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